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ADDENDUM # 2 

 
To: ALL PROSPECTIVE FIRMS 

 

Re: INVITATION FOR BID: 22-060-LH, 105’ Heavy Duty Aerial Ladder Truck 

 

The Invitation for Bid, referenced above, is modified as follows: 

 

 

1. Specification Modification for Aerial Ladder: Vendors shall have the option to bid rear mount or mid 

mount or both. 

 

2. Specification Modification for Aerial Ladder: Aluminum or Steel Ladder Construction (Aluminum 

Preferred) to be Mid-Mounted on the Fire Apparatus to include a minimum length of 100 Foot or 

Greater.  

 

 

 

Please incorporate this change into the Invitation for Bid and acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your bid form.  

 

Sincerely,      

Laura Hardwick          
Director of Procurement 
 

 


